REPORT OF THE JOINT MEETING OF THE 

PROGRAMME AND FINANCE COMMITTEES
Rome, 28 May 2008

Item 2: Collaboration on Administrative and Processing Work between
 FAO, WFP and IFAD - Progress Report
The Committee welcomed the broader scope of the report including FAO’s responses. 
There was emphasis on partnership to be based on shared objectives and comparative advantages and development of more collaborative work at the country level. The need to complete a joint strategic document, which would also reflect the core roles and mandate of each of the agencies, by the end of July was stressed. More quantitative data and analysis on savings, efficiency gains and further effectiveness and impact resulting from increased collaboration between Rome-based agencies is also expected to be included in the report. (Para 4-8)

Item 3. Savings and Efficiencies in Governance
The Committees agreed to suggest to Council that at future sessions the item should not appear on the Joint Meeting Agenda. (Para 10)
